FRIENDS NEWS

The Friends of New Hampshire Drug Courts

Friends Provide Funds for New Merrimack County Drug Court

•••••

Ed Rajsteter, FNHDC
President, presented the
newly formed Merrimack
County Drug Court Coordinator Audrey Clairmont with
\$1,000 to fund the participant incentive portion of the
drug court program. The
Friends now funds the
participant incentive
programs in all eight of
NH's drug court.
(Photo below)



Next Meetings

The Friends meet on the third Wednesday of each month at 1:00PM. Meeting location varies. Upcoming meetings are Oct. 18, Nov. 15 and Dec. 20. .

Interested in joining? E-mail the Friends at info@fnhdc.org

Your tax deductible donations can be mailed to:

The Friends of NH Drug Courts, PO Box 326, North Haverhill, NH 03774 Portsmouth Herald Photos





Rockingham County Drug Court graduates Jordan left, and Tyler, right, on Aug. 7.

Celebrating Drug Court Graduates

On Monday, October 2nd at 2:00 pm the Stafford County Drug Court will hold its Rite of Passage celebration for 4 drug court graduates at the Strafford County Superior Court, 259 County Farm Road, Dover, NH.

NH Treatment Courts 8th Annual Conference

More than 150 drug court team members attended the NH Treatment Courts 8th annual Conference at Wentworth-Douglass Hospital in Dover on Sept. 6-7, 2017.

The conference had topics ranging from understanding trauma neurobiology to the stigma of mental illness. Tym Rourke of the NH Charitable Foundation, provided an update on NH's opioid epidemic.



Ed Rajsteter and Don Perlee attending Treatment Court Conference

Important - Please be sure to <u>log</u> onto our Friends Facebook page, <u>like</u> us and <u>share</u> our page and posts with your friends

